LPS Joint PTO Scholarship Committee
Calendar of Events for 2017-2018

Tuesday, November 7, 2017 — First meeting of the Joint PTO Scholarship Committee
12:15-1:15pm

LPS ESC Building

5776 S. Crocker St., Room 315

Littleton, CO

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 — Applications from teachers are due to the committee

Each teacher’s application documents are to be submitted as attachments to an email message
sent to:

JPTOScholarship@gmail.com

Applicants should write “JPTO Teacher Application” in the subject line of email

If teachers do not have a digital copy, paper applications can be sent to:
Alison Nelligan

Co-Chairman, JPTO Scholarship Committee

5193 Tule Lake Drive

Littleton, CO 80123

303-579- 0745

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 - PTO’s scholarship donation is due to the committee

Checks should be made payable to LPS Joint PTO Scholarship Committee and sent to:
Mary Dailey

4900 Pinyon Drive

Littleton, CO 80123

marycdailey@yahoo.com

Tuesday, March 13, 2018 — Screening of Teacher Applications
Screening of teacher applications on a drop-in basis (takes about 1 72 hours)

> 9:00am — 12:00pm
Home of Alison Nelligan
5193 Tule Lake Drive
Littleton, CO 80123

> 5:30pm — 8:30pm
Home of Melissa Mooney
7863 South Forest Street
Centennial, CO 80122
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Tuesday, April 3, 2018 — Selection of Scholarship Recipients
12:00-1:00pm LPS ESC Building

5776 S. Crocker St., Room 315

Littleton, CO

Wednesday, May 2, 2018 - Presentation of Scholarships
7:00 pm LPS ESC Building

5776 S. Crocker St., Board Room

Littleton, Colorado

If you have any questions regarding the LPS Joint PTO Scholarship Committee, please contact
the Co-Chairs:

Alison Nelligan
303.579.0745
JPTOScholarship@gmail.com

Melissa Mooney
303-717- 5293
JPTOScholarship@gmail.com
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